NORTH MARIN
WATER DISTRICT

June 7, 2023

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The tentatively scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of the North Marin Water District
for Tuesday, June 13, 2023, at 4:00 p.m., has been cancelled. The next scheduled regular Board
Meeting is at 4:00 p.m. on June 20, 2023.

Eileen uIIiner
District Secretary
(415) 897-4133
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